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Relating to residential care facilities 
 

HB 4129 establishes a license for residential care facility administrators within the Health 

Licensing Office at the Oregon Health Authority.  The bill specifies qualifications for the 

license, and allows the agency to adopt rules to determine the content of examinations 

for licensure and other details. 

 

The amendment makes a number of technical adjustments, such as adopting rules for 

transitional and emergency situations.  

 

The agency anticipates setting fees at a level to recover costs.  The two additional staff 

that will be needed for 2017-19 will be included in the statewide budget reconciliation 

bill. 

 

The Human Services Subcommittee recommends HB 4129 be amended by the –A4  

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 

 


	Representative Rayfield
	SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION
	HB 4129 Relating to residential care facilities

